
SOUTHEND HIGH SCHOOL FOR BOYS 
ACADEMY GRAMMAR SCHOOL 
Prittlewell Chase, Southend-on-Sea, Essex, SS0 0RG 
(01702) 606200   enquiries@shsb.org.uk   www.shsb.org.uk 
 

Headteacher:   Robin M Bevan MA MEd PhD FRSA 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Southend High School for Boys Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales (Company number 07485584) 

 
 

  
Dear Parents 
 
The school uses a data information management system called Go4Schools. This provides parents 
with online access to student progress reports that contain details of their child’s current grades, 
progress, behaviour, rewards and attendance.   
 
You will need to make an initial login to Go4Schools and you can do this by going to the Go4Schools 
site at https:/www.go4schools.com and clicking the ‘parents’ option (at the top of the page on the 
right hand side).   
 

  
 
 
This will take you to a registration page, where you will need to click on ‘First-time User?’; please then 
follow the prompts. 
                 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
Enter your email address in the ‘First-Time User?’ area and click on ‘New password’: 
 
 

 
 

 

The email address you enter must match the email address which you have provided 
to the school for parental contact. If you have updated your email address or are 
unsure which email address the school holds for you, please contact us as soon as 
possible on enquiries@shsb.org.uk  
 
 
You will not actually be sent a password – you will be taken to a page where you will need to create 
your own password and then confirm by re-entering.  You will then be taken back to the ‘welcome’ 
page where you should enter your email address and your newly-created password. 
 
When you have completed your first log-in, you will be in a position to view the on-line reports.  Please 
see the guidance below on how to see your child’s report. 
 
Please note, there will be periods where you will not be able to see any data until we have made it 
available. 
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Instructions for parents on how to view their child’s report 
 
 
If a report has been published, when parents log on this will be indicated at the top of the screen.   
 
Underneath this, there are four options: ‘today’s timetable, detailed progress, attendance, and progress and 
reports’. Please click on progress and reports, which will take parents to the section which allows them to 
view their child’s reports. 
 

 
 
Please click on view report to open the report in a new window. By doing this, the system will register and 
confirm to us, via our reporting process, that a parent has seen their child’s report. You may also choose to 
view the report in a pdf format which is more suitable to print, should you wish to do so. 
 

 



 

 
 
The Go4Schools Mobile App 

If you own a phone that supports the application, then you can download the Go4Schools App. This 
gives parents live data on attendance, progress and behaviour.   

How to download the App 
 
Guidance is published on the school’s website under ‘Parents/Key Stage 3’ or by clicking on the link 
below: 
 
https://www.shsb.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1207 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J Welsh 
Data Manager 
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